Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 19/12/17
Matters Arising – report for information only

1. Christmas lights – we have settled the invoice for the electrician’s costs, and requested reimbursement from BMDC for the additional costs incurred by our contractors installing lights on the new street lighting columns.  No response received from BMDC lighting officers.
2. Precept – BMDC advise that additional Band D properties have been identified for Addingham, giving a tax base of 1720.  The revised Band D charge is £57.47.
3. Village newsletter – preparation ongoing; distribution planned for end of February
4. The dry stone wall at the Newtown allotments, damaged by a refuse vehicle, has now been repaired.
5. Pavilion – new locks/latches fitted, and quotes for flooring requested.  Final works to be completed…
6. Lease to Football Club – Heads of Terms agreed; response awaited on Heads of Terms and on fulfilment of conditions for granting of lease.
7. Cricket club – loan deferred; costed proposals for further capital works to be received.
8. Events and road closures – meeting held on 18 January with Highways officers re Remembrance Sunday arrangements.
9. [bookmark: _GoBack]Complaint – no response received from complainant.







